Duke PoweERr COMPANY
P.O. BOX (33180

CHARLOTTE, N0, 28R4
HAL B. TUCKER

ViUE PRESIDENT

NUCLEAN PROBYOTION Febmry 15. 1985

TELEPHONE
(704) 73450

Reba M. Diggs

Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: McCuire Nuclear Station
Catawba Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-369, =370, =413, -414

Dear Ms. Diggs:

Please find attached a check in the amount of $300.00 to cover the license
application fees for the following Duke submittals.

By letter dated February 15, 1985, Duke provided six copies of Revision 8
to the Catawba Inservice Testing Program. A portion of the attached check
covers the application fee for this submittal.

In response to NRC/License Fee Management Branch letter dated January 28,
1985, the remainder of the attached check is to cover the application fee
for the NRC review of the McGuire Nuclear Station Inservice Inspection
Plan, previously submitted by my letter of November 7, 1984.

Very truly yours,

HE Tanek )

Hal B. Tucker
RLG:slb
Attachmeni:

ce: Mr. Darl Hood
Divisiou of Project Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dr. K. Jabbour

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

U. §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D. C. 20555 0
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